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Conker Lodge, School Lane, Broughton, Stockbridge, Hampshire, SO20 8AN
Tel: 07931 914238
Email: manager@broughtonpreschool.com


Newsletter – Spring Term 1st half
Dear Parents,
Well, it’s been a strange yet all too familiar start to the new year and it’s been lovely to hear such positive comments from many of you regarding how we’ve been handling things so far. We want to do all we can to support your children and you during these challenging times and whilst it’s business as ‘normal’ for pre-school we are always looking at ways to keep everyone as safe as possible during the pandemic. Given the severity of the COVID-19 situation we have decided that, for now, we will not be accepting any new starters or carrying out any visits for prospective parents. Nor will we be offering any additional sessions/hours either on an ad hoc or permanent basis. We will of course keep this decision under review. 
Fundraising Update 
Christmas Cards – We raised £190.00 from this, so well done children on your superb designs!
Virtual Christmas Market – A joint venture with the primary school headed up by Lis Cummins from our committee and Jo Canneaux from FOBS, this raised £625.00 each for school and pre-school, thank you to all who supported it and especially to Lis & Jo for all their hard work. 
Bag2School – Another joint venture by Lis & Jo! Approximately £300.00 was raised to be split equally between school & pre-school. Thanks again to all who helped with this. 
Virtual Santa Dash – Organised by Emily van Noort & Emily Waller, a huge success! Definitely an event to be repeated. Hopefully it won’t need to be ‘virtual’ by next Christmas and everyone will be able to celebrate together at the finish line with a mince pie and a tipple! This raised an incredible £1,800.00 which was helped by Emily vN’s work place match-funding the total from sponsorship, so many thanks to Berry Bros of London. 
We were also given a grant from the Thomas Dowse Trust in Broughton for £369.00 to cover the cost of the very smart, wipe clean soft seating for our book corner. As you can see it’s being put to good use!
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Dates for your diary:
	
Spring Term 2021

Monday 4th January - Thursday 1st April

(Half term 15th - 19th February)
	
Summer Term 2021

Monday 19th April - Monday 19th July

(Half term 31st May - 4th June)



Thank you for your continuing support, especially in these difficult times.
Stay safe & well everyone,

Paula, Tracy, Sam & Katie
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